
                                        

           

          

07/28/2025 

 
Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 
Washington State Department of Health 
Certificate of Need Program 
111 Israel Road, S.E. 
Tumwater, WA 98501 
 
Sent by Email: fslcon@doh.wa.gov 

 

RE: Letter of Intent for a Certificate of Need to Establish a Home Health Services Agency in King County 

Dear Mr. Hernandez: 

This letter serves to notify the Department of Health that Annexia Health Services, LLC dba Annexia 

Home Health intends to seek Certificate of Need approval to establish a Medicare and Medicaid certified 

home health agency in King County, Washington. In accordance with WAC 246-310-080, please find the 

following information: 

1. Description of Services Provided. 

Annexia Home Health proposes to establish a Medicare and Medicaid certified home health 

services agency in King County, Washington. 

2. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Project. 

The estimated cost of the proposed project is $56,184.00. 

3. Identification of Service Area. 

The service area of the home health agency will be King County, Washington. 

Please address all correspondence to: 

Manfred Munyao, Administrator/CEO 

Annexia Home Health 

402 S 333rd St, Ste 117 

Federal Way, WA 98003 

253-642-6567 

manfred@annexiahomehealth.com 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Manfred Munyao, Administrator/CEO 

402 S 333rd St, Ste. 117 
Federal Way, WA 98003 
Tel: (253) 642-6567 
www.annexiahomehealth.com 
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